Hi everybody, 
       We are the students of Kızılhisar Primary School in Malatya. First of all, we appreciate your will to contact with us. This is the first time that we have ever had a communication with native speakers. This is a very important chance for us to improve our English. Also we thank a lot for your presents.

       Besides, we want to talk about our lives in Malatya in brief. We live in a village which is 120 km far away from Malatya. There are almost 1000 people in this village. We have lots of apricot trees and we make a living from them. We do also stock breeding.  Our village is an undeveloped one. We have a small school in which we learn English. We love to speak English very much. We have been learning English Grammar and reading Great American Stories.
        Furthermore, we are so excited nowadays. Because we are preparing a celebration for National Independence And Children‘s Day on April twenty third. It is a national holiday recognized throughout Turkey, 23 April is National Independence and Children’s Day. The founder of the Republic of Turkey, Mustafa Kemal Ataturk, dedicated 23 April to children as he believed that they were the future of the new nation. And it was on this day in 1920, during the War of Independence, that the Grand National Assembly met in Ankara to lay down the foundations for the newly independent Turkey. Each year a ceremony honoring the man takes place at Ataturk’s Mausoleum in Istanbul. Other events and ceremonies, many involving school children, take place throughout the country and particularly in the bigger towns and cities. In addition to this children from abroad also come to these ceremonies every year. We hope someday you will attend these ceremonies.
          In conclusion, we hope this communication will be continual. So we will be able to improve our English. Maybe in the future we will visit America and speak as a native speaker.
                                                                                    Sincerely

                                                             The Students of Kızılhisar Primary School

                                                                         MALATYA- TURKEY
